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Merry Christmas and Happy Hanukkah!

 

Thank you for believing in a quality education for all children!
 

 

The Foundation for Excellence in Education (ExcelinEd) is a national leader in 
education reform. ExcelinEd is a hands-on, how-to policy and advocacy organization that 
designs and promotes model legislation and supports states with technical expertise, 
policy development and implementation strategies and public outreach. 
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